
Dear Local Resident

THE FUTURE OF MATCHING VILLAGE HALL

Matching Village Hall is an important and vital part of our community.  
The Hall is managed by a team of volunteers, several of whom have 
been involved for over 35 years.

What will the future of the Hall look like in say five years time?  As 
many of the Management Committee that look after the running of the 
Hall get older, we need to look for new people to volunteer to ensure 
that the Hall remains open for the various clubs, classes, Pre-School, 
Farmers’ Market and the general public who rely on it on a regular 
basis.

Your help, expertise and thoughts are needed no matter how small or 
large they may be.

If you would like to find out more, have any ideas or questions and 
indeed would like to help out, please contact us via email 
(matchingvillagehall@gmail.com) or speak to Don Cramphorn (01279 
731312) and we can discuss further.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

Matching Village Hall Management Committee


